
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAY 11  MAY 12  MAY 15 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

It’s time again for our Spring Book Fair.  Please come to the gym to see the many 

French and English books for sale.   Every purchase helps support our school 

library. Students will browse at the book fair on Wednesday, May 10th.  If you 

wish, your child may write down the names of titles that interest them. Books 

make wonderful gifts!  Our book buying days are Thursday, May 11,  Friday,  

May 12, and Monday, May 15.  Students and parents may purchase books during 

the school day and immediately before and after school (8:00 am – 4:00 pm).  

Payment is accepted by cash, debit or credit.  Scholastic does not accept cheques.   

 

Our previous book fairs have been very successful.  We have purchased many new 

library books and various books and materials for our classrooms.  Thank you very 

much for your support.   

 

Sincerely, 

  

Mrs. Vanderburgh 

Teacher Librarian 
 
 
 


